
Webinar on , “From Employee to Entrepreneur : A success story” 

The Department of Management Studies, J C Bose University of science and technology, YMCA  

Faridabad organised a webinar titled “From Employee to Entrepreneur : A success story” on 1st 

October 2020 from 11am to 1 pm. 

The guest speakers for the webinar were Mr Amit Verma (Executive Director Fourwinds Aviation LLC, 

USA) and Mr Rakesh Sheron( Alumnus MBA Batch 2011-13) presently he is an aviation and defence 

sales management professional. 

The session was enthusiactically attended by students of MBA and BBA.  

The webinar started with a welcome address by Dr Ashutosh Nigam, chairman of the Department. 

He proposed a welcome note and invited the speakers to share their experiences with the students. 

Firstly Mr Amit Verma shared his experiences and narrated how he became an entrepreneur from an 

employee in a small organisation. He shared with the students how he develped himself and his 

skills. He motivated students to develop their networks, read news papers and to build up a positive 

attitude towards life. He guided students to start thinking out of the box, so that new ideas can be 

generated and implemented in the right direction.  

The talk was further added by Mr Rakesh. He narrated to the students how he felt when he was 

student of MBA , how he developed himself, what challenges he faced and how he developed the 

attitude of never say no. He highlighted that no job is small, we must give our level best to do our 

work and there is a learning in every job that we do.  His inspirational words and experiences 

enriched the knowledge of the students. 

In the end both the speakers stated the mantras to be successful. Both the speakers emphasized 

that life is a continuous learning process, we must learn how to get out of difficult situations with 

our own attitude and faith on ourselves. They replied to the queries of the students. 

The webinar was attended by a total of 95 students and faculty members of the department. The 

webinar was coordinated by Dr Anushree Chauhan and Ms Jyotsana chawla. The webinar ended 

with a vote of thanks by the coordinators.  



 

 



 

 



 

 


